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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CONCERNING TOWN OF BILTMORE FOREST FY 18-19 BUDGET 

The Fiscal Year 2018-2019 proposed budget was submitted to the Board of Commissioners 
for the Town of Biltmore Forest on Tuesday, May 15, 2018. This proposed budget is available for 
public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk at Town Hall and online at 
www.biltmoreforest.org. A public hearing on the proposed budget will be held on Tuesday, June 
12, 2018 at 4:30 pm, or as soon thereafter as the Board can reach the matter, in the Board Room 
located at Town Hall at 355 Vanderbilt Road, Biltmore Forest, NC. Persons wishing to be heard 
on this matter may appear at said time and place or may submit written comments to the address 
below. 

Town of Biltmore Forest 
ATTN: FY18-19 Budget Hearing 
PO Box 5352  
Biltmore Forest, NC 28813 


